
 

Columbia Community Land Trust 
500 E. Walnut, Suite 108 
Columbia, MO 65201 

 

 

August 3, 2022 

 

Dear Christopher Ross, 

 

 I am writing to you due to your lack of attendance and participation in meetings and votes for the 

Columbia Community Land Trust. The last meeting that you were in attendance for was July 28, 2021.  

Per the CCLT Bylaws Article II, 8, “A Director shall be considered to have given notice of 

resignation and his or her position shall be declared vacant by the Board of Directors if he or she fails to 

attend three consecutive meetings of the Board with the exception of emergency meetings, unless good 

cause for absence and continuing interest in participation on the Board are recognized by the Board.” 

 If you are still interested in participating in the CCLT Board of Directors, please attend the next 

regularly scheduled board meeting and make your request to the collective board. If you choose not to 

respond to this letter, your position on the board will be considered vacant as of October 5, 2022. 

If you would like a copy of the CCLT Bylaws please visit comolandtrust.com/cclt-board-

handbook or contact City of Columbia Staff at housingprograms@como.gov, 573-874-7244. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Anthony Stanton 

CCLT Board President 
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